
Endowed Position Created for Chair of the Psychology
Department

February 26, 2016

Lawrence Culp, Jr., chair of the College’s Board of Visitors and Governors, is providing $2 million in
endowment funding to support the chair of Washington College’s Department of Psychology.
Specifically, the gift will endow the Dr. Carol C. Culp Chair in Psychology in honor of his late mother.
Recognizing the importance of leadership within the department, this endowed professorship will be
held by the department chair.

Washington College’s Department of Psychology provides curriculum, labs, internships, and
programming in both clinical/counseling and behavioral neuroscience. Grounded in small classes that
emphasize discussion and collaboration between students and faculty, the program encourages students
to work alongside their teachers on topical research including the genetic causes of alcoholism, modern
racism, the impact of learning disorders, and the behavioral consequence of head injury. For more
information about the endowment, contact Wendy M. Clarke at (410) 778-7431 or email here 
wclarke2@washcoll.edu.
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